
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 6/8/2021 5:17:53 PM 
Subject: Clarification - code requ irements for heat/hot water 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I am writing to clarify a point that arose in discussion with a speaker shortly before the break at 5pm today regarding the 
current code requirements for heating and hot water for 1-2 family homes, which are the subject of Recommendation D. 

The current code has been in place since 2014 with a minor amendment in 2018 and allows fossi l fuels (natural gas} to be 
used for both heating and hot water. The new code would no longer allow t hese uses but would sti ll allow natural gas 
for cooking and decorat ive purposes (fireplaces} . 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him} 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouve r acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded tradit ional territories of the xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




